
 
 

407 Highway 90· Bay St. Louis, MS 39520 · O: (228) 467-6755 

 
August 14, 2024 

 
Mike Favre, Mayor 
City of Bay St. Louis 

688 Hwy 90 
Bay St. Louis, MS 39520 

 
RE: Change Order #2 for the Pickleball Court Construction – Phase 2 

Improvements 

 
Dear Mayor Favre, 
 

Please find the attached Change Order #2 for Moran Hauling, Inc. for the amount 
due of $48,556.65 for work to be completed on the Pickleball Court Construction 

Phase 2 Improvements.  
 
Phase 2 Improvements include the placement of concrete sidewalks and lighting 

to support the completion of the Pickleball Courts and allow for immediate 
utilization of the courts. Two quotes were received for this work (see attached) 

and Moran Hauling was deemed the lowest and best.  
 
Thank you for your consideration with this matter and if you should have any 

questions or need any additional information do not hesitate to contact me at 
228-467-6755 or jason@chiniche.com. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

  
 
 

Jason Chiniche, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 

 
Enclosures 
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